Coronavirus update 02/05/2024, 11:04

6 March 2020

The Australian Government has enacted the Coronavirus Emergency Response Plan and the
NDIA is taking necessary steps to prepare if a pandemic is declared.

We are collaborating with key government and health agencies and delivering on our Agency
Pandemic Plan in line with the Government’s Emergency Response Plan.

As we closely monitor the Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation, and put in place plans if a
pandemic is declared, we ask that you continue to check our disaster recovery page for
updates.

We have recently included additional advice from the Department of Health for vulnerable
people including advice for people working in group residential settings and registered NDIS
providers.
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